Dear David,

Are you still dealing with the Town Hall extension? I wondered if I could object to some of these latest
revisions on behalf of the Friends of Argyle Square and the Kings Cross CAAC?

We object to the external glass lift being pushed out further, and its revised design, including new enclosure
at ground level.

We aobject to the external elevation of the new floor directly on existing roof, that is completely out of
keeping with the rest of the building

We object to goods lift on roof unless it can be demonstrated that it won't be visible at least from the
ground, and it appears that it is.

We object to all new ground floor elevations generally that are completely out of keeping with the style of
the existing building. At least the glazing on Planning scheme didn't clash with what is above.

Nearly all these revisions are a further encroachment rather than a retraction, although this is probably not
surprising.

Please let me know if you would like any further information.

Kind Regards,



Bill Reed.

FRIENDS OF ARGYLE SQUARE
44 Kings Terrace, London NW1 0JR
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